WASHINGTON’S HEAD QUARTERS TOWNHOUSES
BOARD OF MANAGERS
ANNUAL MEETING 2019

September 10, 2019
Dear Homeowners:

The 2019 Annual Meeting of the Unit Owners of Washington's Headquarters will be held
at the Dobbs Ferry Public Library, 55 Main Street, on Thursday, October 10, 2019 at
7p.m.

The two-year terms of Dale Greenwald and Sabin Meyer are expiring. Jason Gluck,

who is filling out the remainder of Uwe Steckhan's term, is running for a full two-year
term.

All three have expressed a willingness to run for another two-year term.

Jon Brose, Ken Colao, Robert Murray, and Emily Wolf round-out the current Board and
their terms will expire in 2020.

In addition to electing Board members we will update everyone on the status of our
Capital Improvement projects.

Order of Business:

Roll Call

Proof of meeting notice
Previous meeting
Annual report
Financial report
Committee reports
Board elections

Other matters

Note: If you will be unable to attend the Annual Meeting, please submit your proxy to

our Managing Agent via email to margaretfederici49@gmail.com. A proxy statement
form is attached for your use.



WASHINGTON'S HEAD QUARTERS TOWNHOUSES
152 Broadway
Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522

PROXY STATEMENT

f do hereby

appoint to vote my

proxy at the October 10, 2019 Annual Meeting of the Unit Owners of
Washington's Head Quarters Townhouses for the election of Board
Members, discussion of the financial status of the property and any other

business that may arise at the meeting.

Signed: Date:

Unit:




